MISSISSIPPI FIRE CHIEF'S ASSOCIATION

POLICY STATEMENT

SMOKE DETECTORS

The Mississippi Fire Chief’'s Association encourages the installation of smoke
detectors in all residential occupancies.

The Associations encourages the installation of hard wired multi station detectors
having battery backup in all new construction.

The Association supports the International Association of Fire Chief's campaign
“Change your clock — change your battery”.
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